
ALPAC ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 310 Milwaukee Boulevard North 
Pacific, WA 98047  

Phone: (253) 931-4976  Jim Riley, Principal  April 23, 2021 

     Principal’s Message 

In a million years I could never have anticipated a year such as this. Thank you to our students, families 
and staff for being so flexible and patient through the many changes this year has brought. I know it is 
challenging to keep students motivated but please continue to remind students that the expectation is 
they should be engaged in learning for the full school day. Moving forward we know students will have 
gaps in their learning and we are working hard to fill those gaps this year as well as developing plans to 
support students next year.  

PTA Needs Your Help! 
Our PTA is such an important part of Alpac. They support our Accelerated Reading Program and helped 
pay for our new fence. The PTA sponsors many family events such as our annual Trunk or Treat and our 
holiday craft night. They also give so generously to our classes to enhance their learning. The PTA is a 
critical part of our school and is in need of more volunteers. Please check out the Alpac PTA Facebook 
page for more information.  

 

  

 

We are accepting applications for incoming kin-
dergartners for the 2021-22 school year. Here is 
the link to the online registration webpage  and 
the links to an information page in multiple lan-
guages. Welcome to Kindergarten  Spanish  Ukraini-

an  Marshallese  Russian  Arabic  Dari  Punjabi  Pashto 

Families can also stop by the school and pick 
up a registration packet. On May 25th all regis-
tered incoming kindergarten students will be 
assessed on kindergarten readiness skills. This 
helps with placement for our summer learning 
program as well as creating balanced class-
rooms next year. 
On May 5th from 5-6 p.m. we will be hosting a 

virtual Kindergarten information night to answer 

questions about all things Kindergarten. Here is 

the link for the event.  

https://meet.google.com/kgd-bxfk-uvh?

pli=1&authuser=0  

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Whether online or hybrid, students should be 
at school on time. This means they log into 
their class a few moments early in case there 
are technical issues. If they are coming in 
person they need to have completed their 
wellness screener and be at their classroom 
door before the bell rings at 8:50. We have 
such limited time with students so we appre-
ciate everyone’s effort in helping students be 
to class on time.  

Summer Learning 
Our summer learning program will run from August 2nd 
to August 19th. It will be from 9-12 Monday through 
Thursday. Transportation will be provided for those out-
side of our walking area. We are working hard on de-
veloping  a program that is fun and engaging for stu-
dents and helps to fill in academic gaps in literacy and 
mathematics. More information will be coming out as 
we finalize our plans. 

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=102240156501060&ref=content_filter
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=102240156501060&ref=content_filter
https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/Page/22227
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jqWnPQdNHCc73qcd95s7Liw5vPLZzs0N/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13uuxHuGHO7zNRIASGuUR8ZSotBAwC0v1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14JA10xnESM7xm3iS62hcF_OoFHdqljBe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14JA10xnESM7xm3iS62hcF_OoFHdqljBe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14L6id8tJQK9PgpEuTvJ1VjlXaY6v8cC0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/147nc967hSTtlR7rUSZC7QI648yylL_zA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13k9Cp6zjhiUW3cX7fqClHrCz29Y4BSej/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13l0t5tPm7WmvzEhmTTCNYmXUAYi8geNq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13t03r_s6CwPaBwknnmXoWsd8PIuhleMc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13oL-RDnSII2pV06vnTyL7p2jzYALh4cJ/view?usp=sharing
https://meet.google.com/kgd-bxfk-uvh?pli=1&authuser=0
https://meet.google.com/kgd-bxfk-uvh?pli=1&authuser=0


Upcoming Events 
April/May 2021 

April 26    PLC LATE START at 10:10 a.m. 
April 29-May 12  Online Book Fair 
May 3        PLC LATE START at 10:10 a.m. 
May 4       Drive-Through Book Fair 4-7 p.m. 
May 5       Kindergarten Information Night 5 p.m. 
May 3-7    Staff Appreciation Week 
May 10    WAIVER DAY NO SCHOOL 

May 17       PLC LATE START at 10:10 a.m. 
May 31   Memorial Day NO SCHOOL 
June 1    NO SCHOOL 
June 2    NO SCHOOL 

    Scholastic Book Fair Drive-Through & Online 

1. Drive-Through Event: May 4th 4-7 p.m. At Alpac 

Two ways to purchase books– Value Packs or individual books from flier 

Pay with Credit Card or eWallet 

2. Online Book Fair: April 29th—May 12th 

Go to the website: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/alpacelementaryschool 

Pay With Credit Card or eWallet 

Over 6,000 items available! 

Book Orders of $25 or more include free shipping 

Email Mrs. Rogers with questions: arogers@auburn.wednet.edu 

All Purchase will help our Alpac Library buy more books for our students! 

Information Change 

If you have moved or 

changed phone numbers please contact 

the office so we can update your infor-

mation 253-931-4976. 

EVERY DAY COUNTS 

If you want your child to be successful at school then, YES, attendance does matter! 


